
Friday 24th April  2015 

Newsletter  
Welcome to the Summer Term at WPS 

 

A very warm welcome back to School for the Summer Term! I hope 
you have all had a restful and relaxing Easter break. As always, we 
have another busy and exciting term ahead of us!  
 
The children have all come back to School looking very smart in their 
summer uniforms and we are looking forward to enjoying the warmer 
weather. Please do make sure that you apply suncream to your chil-
dren before they come to School, even on dull days and also ensure 
that they have their sunhats in School with them for playtimes.  
 
There are many events planned for this term, starting next week with 
our WPS Reading Focus Week.  Mrs Hughes, our Year 5 & 6 English 
Teacher and School English Coordinator, has planned a super week, 
including visits to the Library and a Picture Book day.  She will also be 
leading meetings for parents to talk about reading and how you can 
help and encourage your child to become a successful reader. We 
hope you will be able to join us at one of these meetings, timings can 

be found below.  
 
We are also looking forward to the Alderley Edge Festival and wish all the children who have entered this year the best of luck.  
They have worked very hard indeed.  
 
Form 5 & 6 are, of course, looking forward to their trip to France.  This is always a super trip and a great opportunity to practise all 
that they have learnt in their French lessons over the years at WPS. In addition, there are numerous sport, music and drama 
events, special assemblies, day trips, the EYFS Big Toddle and Parents’ Committee events to look forward to.  The list is endless 
so do please keep an eye on the calendar!   
 
We will continue to publish extra-curricular events for the week ahead in our weekly newsletter.  We do try to avoid disruption at 
all times but occasionally need to make changes to the normal weekly programme and would be grateful if you could check this 
each week to avoid any confusion.   
 
As always, if you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s Form Teacher, a member of our 
Teaching or Teaching Assistant team, our Secretary, Mrs Wragg or myself. To enable us to make a prompt and positive start to 
the School day, the Form Teachers are unable to meet with you at dropping off time but will do their best to arrange an appoint-
ment at the earliest possible convenient time available. Registration is at 8.50am and we request that all parents have vacated the 
classrooms and cloakrooms by this time. Children can, of course be dropped off on to the playground from 8.30am, free of 
charge, where they will be collected by their Form Teachers and we encourage as many children as possible to use this facility.   
 
Many thanks for your continued support. All best wishes for a super term!  
 
Helen Rigby 

 

 

F5 & F6 Trip to France 
 
 
Please note, there will be a short 
meeting  for F5 and F6 parents 
on Tuesday 28th April at 3.30pm 

in Mme Ward’s classroom (F4).   
 
This is to finalise the arrangements for the trip to 
France and to answer any questions you may 
have. 

Reading Focus Week 
 

Our Reading Focus Week begins on Monday 
and will include visits to Wilmslow Library to  
explore how the library works and to see the  
resources and activities available. 
 
On Wednesday the whole school will be involved in 
a picture book day. There is a talk for parents which 
will  present reading through KS1 from 3.00 to 
3.30pm and KS2 3.30-4.00pm and will also  
address reading into senior school. 
 
 



What’s On Week  
Commencing 

27.04.15 
 
Monday 27th  
 
Chess Club F3-6 
12.35pm Violin Group 
3.30-4.15pm Sports Club F1-2 
4.00-5.00pm Orchestra F3-6 
  
Tuesday 28th 
 
No F4 Prep Club  
8.20am ICT Club  
12.35pm  Spanish Club F3-6 
2.30-3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30-4.15pm F1-2 Library Club 
3.30pm F5 & F6 French Trip Meeting 
4.00-5.00pm F5 & F6 Sports Club 
  
Wednesday  29th  
 
12.35pm Chamber Choir 
12.45pm Spanish Club F1-2 
2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.15-3.45pm Reception Dance 
3.50-4.20pm F1-2 Dance 
 
Thursday 30th  
 
12.35pm  School Council 
12.35pm KS2 Sports Practice 
2.30-3.00pm EYFS Sport 
3.30-4.15pm Reception & F1 Cricket 
4.00-5.00pm Sports Club F3-4 
4.00-5.00pm Maths Club F5 
4.00-5.00pm  Art Club F6 
 
Friday 1st May 
 
10.35am  Library Club F3-6 
12.35pm Puzzle Club Rec-F2 
12.35pm Book Review Club 

 
Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

 
Please remember we are  
collecting Sainsbury’s  

vouchers. 
 

Please post them in the box 
outside Mrs Wragg’s office. 

 

We will let you know what we 
choose for the children with    

the vouchers collected. 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to Gabrielle in F4 who  

celebrated her birthday this week. 
 

 

 

Merits & Courtesies 
 

Silver Courtesy 

 

Congratulations to  Georgie in Reception who has achieved her 

silver courtesy award this week. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Alderley Edge Festival 

5th—9th May 2015 

 

We are really looking forward to the 

Alderley Edge Festival week.  Please 

continue to encourage your child to 

practise their speech and drama and 

musical pieces.  

Run for Fun 
Good luck to our F1 and F2 teams who will be taking part in the Run for Fun next week at Wilmslow 
Rugby Club 
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